Job Opening: Paraprofessionals for Setting IV


Benton-Stearns Education District is accepting applications for paraprofessional positions in our Setting IV programs located in Sauk Rapids and Sartell, MN.  The paraprofessional positions support students with a variety of disabilities. Responsibilities include providing instructional support and behavioral assistance to students in classroom settings and/or in community settings. Candidates will have the ability to work cooperatively in team situations and have the ability to remain calm and supportive in working with students. The candidate will be able to communicate effectively and concisely both orally and in writing and to maintain composure under stressful conditions. Prior experience with behavioral management in a school setting is preferred. 
The position is Monday through Friday, 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.
The position will remain open until filled. Positions are open immediately. 

Interested parties should send letter of intent and application by April 30th, 2021 to:


Benton Stearns Voyagers
Cynthia Pedersen
cpedersen@bentonstearns.k12.mn.us
324 3rd Avenue South Sauk Rapids, MN 56379

